
          
Dear Students and Families,  
 
We would like to welcome you to Second Grade! We are so excited to have you join us! Get 
ready, because we are going to have a lot of fun next year! We would like to take this 
opportunity to introduce ourselves. 
 
Jennifer Deitz is a graduate from SUNY Oswego with an Undergraduate degree in Elementary 
Education and a Master’s degree in Literacy. She has been at New Haven for 16 years. Mrs. 
Deitz taught third grade prior to moving to second grade, 12 years ago. She lives with her 
husband of 10 years and their labradoodle, Bailey. 
 
Katherine Uhlig is also a graduate from SUNY Oswego with an Undergraduate degree in 
Elementary Education and a Master’s degree in Curriculum and Instruction. She has been at 
New Haven for 17 years and has taught second grade, the entire time. She lives with her 
husband of 10 years, her two kids, Grace and Ryan and their Frenchie, Lola. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to seeing 
all those smiling faces in September! 
 
Kindly, 
Mrs. Deitz & Mrs. Uhlig 
jdeitz@mexicocsd.org 
kuhlig@mexicocsd.org 
 

Second Grade Supply List 
 
 
We have received 2-years of COVID Grant Funding; therefore, Mexico Academy & Central 
Schools will be providing school supplies for the 22-23 and 23-24 school years.  
 
Families should provide: 

• A Backpack 
• A Water Bottle 

 
*Optional: 1 box of tissues 
 
Please clearly label lunch bags, backpacks, and water bottles. Please bring your supplies with you 
the first day of school.  See you in September!  
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